BLI: Notice of the change in office of member Companies
On 29 May 2018, Bao Long Insurance Corporation announced the change in office of member Companies of the Company as follows:

1. Change in address of office of Bao Long Tan Son Nhat Insurance Company

Old address: No. 402B Nguyen Kiem Street, ward 3, Phu Nhuan District, Ho Chi Minh City
New address: No. 95 Nguyen Cuu Van Street, ward 17, Binh Thanh District, Ho Chi Minh City

2. Change in address of office of Bao Long Dong Do Insurance Company
Old address: the 5th floor, CT2 – Bac Ha C14 Building, To Huu Street, Trung Van ward, South Tu Liem district, Hanoi City

New address: the 4th Floor, TT01 – 03 – 103 Nguyen Xien Street, Thanh Xuan District, Hanoi

